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The Superior Court of California, County of San Joaquin is providing notice of the 

Court’s decision to reduce Jury Assembly Room business hours.   
 
Effective Monday, August 31, 2015, the Jury Assembly Room will open to the public at 

8:00 a.m. The Jury Assembly Room currently opens to the public at 7:30 a.m.  The Jury 
Assembly Room will continue to close at 3:00 p.m. with business hours extending past 3:00 
p.m. based on operational needs. 

 
This change in business hours is consistent with the present operating hours for all 

Superior Court Clerk’s Offices in San Joaquin County.  Additionally, as a result of the Court’s 
recent improvements in jury service, opening at 7:30 a.m. is no longer necessary.  If you have 
any comments regarding this action, please send them in writing by August 26, 2015 to 
Adrianne Forshay, Assistant Court Executive Officer at aforshay@sjcourts.org or P.O. Box 
201022, Room 303, Stockton, CA 95201. 
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